From:

Sent: Thursday, 14 November 2019 3:31 PM

To: NSW Productivity Feedback

Subject: Retain the role and powers of the Independent Planning Commission
Categories: Green category

Dear Productivity Commissioner,

| have not agreed with all decisions the IPC has made, but | support it continuing as the body that assesses major
projects in NSW.

It is essential that major planning decisions are made transparently and at arm's length from government. The
alternative is politicisation with a resultant imncreased risk of clandestine influence and corruption.

The role and powers of the IPC must be retained.

Yours sincerely,





